
Contacts 
 Priest in Charge  Vacancy;  moulshamchurches@gmail.com   
Associate Priest:   Revd Suzanne McAllister 07780 442317    
        rev_suzanne_mcallister@outlook.com    
Churchwarden:  Lucy Bubb  07970 728673  
Assistant Churchwarden: David Millward 07749 359971 
Parish Safeguarding Officer:    Sue 07708 296804 
 
Treasurer:   moulshamstlukestreasurer@gmail.com  
 
Newsletter Content        If you have any items for the Newsletter (including  
    requests for prayer) contact Janette Tadman  -    
    janettetadman@gmail.com  or 07749 298639 

 
Saturday Coffee 11am-12pm 

 
5th August   

with Sue 
 

Church is closed after coffee 

Living Light 
 

The Aumbry Light for August has 
been sponsored in 
memory of: 
   
    Christopher Peaty 
    Neil Chambers 

Please Pray  
For Brian, Joan, Anna, Greta,  Sheila, 
Nicky,  Amelia, Val, Audrey and 
Mary 
   
 
 
We remember 
John Potts (02.08.2000) 
Vi Tadman (04.08.2010) 

 
Sunday 6th August 

 

 
 

8th Sunday after Trinity 
 

10am: Morning Worship 
Richard Field 

 

Duty Warden: Helen 
Music: The Music Group 
Sides: Maxine, Sue 
Sound: Helen 
Refreshments: Pat  
Counting: Helen, Hilary 

  
Edward Bear Baby and  

Toddler Group  
are on holiday until Wednesday 13 

September 

Flowers
If you would like to sponsor a  

display in memory of a loved one,  
please speak to Lucy 

 

 
Sunday 30th July 

 

 
 
 
 

8th Sunday after Trinity 
 

10am: Morning Worship 
Revd Suzanne McAllister,  
Lucy Bubb, Richard Field 

 
 

Duty Warden: Lucy 
Music: David 
Sides: Hilary, Chris 
Sound: Sue 
Refreshments: Maxine 

 
St Luke’s Car Park will be closed until 

further notice for safety work 
 

 
Weekday Prayer -Tuesdays at 2pm  

Wheelchair accessible and toilets 
will be available 

Sunday 30th July 2023 stlukemoulsham.co.uk /stlukesmoulshamlodge 

Financial Giving Please do support St Luke's using one of the options below: 

• Regular giving through the Parish Giving Scheme  -  see noticeboard for          

information  

• One-off online donations accessed via the St Luke's website homepage  

• Contactless card reader available at the back of church 

 
Birthdays:     “Happy Birthday to you:  to Jesus be true.  

May God’s richest blessing  rest today  upon you.”  

WEEKLY NEWS 
 

Collect 
Lord God,  
your Son left the riches in heaven  
and became poor for our sake:  
when we prosper save us from pride, 
when we are needy save us from  
despair,  
that we may trust in you alone; 
through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 

Prayer for our future 
God of our plans and futures, guide us 
as we dwell in this time of  
uncertainty.   
Help us to work together, to love, 
grow and serve each other; and to 
share the responsibility of being your 
light in our community.  
We turn to your love, comfort and 
peace as we journey onwards in our 
faith,  becoming the people you desire 
us to be.   
In the name of Jesus Christ, our Lord 
and Saviour.  
Amen. 



 

Matthew 28:16-20   
The Commissioning of the Disciples 
16 Now the eleven disciples went to Galilee, to the mountain 
to which Jesus had directed them. 17 When they saw him, 
they worshipped him; but some doubted. 18 And Jesus came 
and said to them, ‘All authority in heaven and on earth has 
been given to me. 19 Go therefore and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the 
Son and of the Holy Spirit, 20 and teaching them to obey     
everything that I have commanded you. And remember, I am 
with you always, to the end of the age.’ 

 

Car Park 
After a few days delay, the work has started in our car park. 

One skip has been filled and another skip will arrive on-site 

next week.  If you have any questions about the work, please 

speak to Richard or Lucy. 

 

Tidying 
Over the last few days there’s been lots of tidying up. At the 

back of church we’re starting to collect items that need new 

homes. If you would like any of the items, please let Lucy 

know. Any items left by the end of August will be sold or      

recycled. 

We’re expecting the Community Payback team to join us 

again after the August Bank Holiday and one of their jobs will 

be to paint the sacristy. This means that everything will need 

to be moved out before they arrive. If you are able to help, 

please let Lucy know.  

St Peter’s-on-the-Wall, Bradwell-on-Sea 

The programme of Sunday evening services in July and        
August at 6pm will be focused on the nine aspects of equality, 
diversity and inclusion in the 2010 Equalities Act, examined 
through the culture of the Church: 

30 July: Pregnancy and maternity discrimination 

6 August: Sexual orientation discrimination 

13 August: Gender reassignment discrimination 

20 August: Age discrimination 

27 August: Race discrimination 

Key Messages from PCC Meeting 19th July  
• The PCC had a successful meeting with Archdeacon Mike 

Power and Area Dean Tim Ball; we have been on their 
minds and in their prayers. 

• Our Energy Footprint in terms of CO2 emissions has        
reduced over the last year. Thank you for playing your part 
in this.  

• The PCC agreed to increase our letting rates by 5% with 
effect from January 2024. This is based on expected         
inflation rates.  We are also looking for different ways to 
advertise our halls for hiring. 

• The PCC have agreed to support Chelmsford Foodbank 
for our Harvest giving. Our Harvest Festival will be in    
October so more details will  follow nearer the time. 

 Parish Bring and Share Social - Wed 16 August, 6.30pm 
 
We will be having a time of fun and fellowship on Wed 16 
August with a bring and share early evening social and hope 
you will come.  If you would like a lift, please speak to Lucy or      
Revd Suzanne. 


